
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 10/4/2010 9:57:26 AM
To: 'mpl@cpuc.ca.gov' (mpl@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject:

Here's what Fong sent me:

Brian:

Pedro and Lee Schavrien (?) said their respective companies will NOT sign. I said we will circulate a term sheet 
we are willing to sign. PG&E does not want to see the project "die".

Fong
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